2023-2024 Toddler 2 (2021)

Hello parents,

Just a reminder to prepare indoor shoes for your child when they come to
Sunday school this week. In order to keep the classrooms clean and dry, no
snow boots or wet footwear will be allowed in the nursery-k classrooms.
Indoor shoes will also come in handy in case there's an emergency and
kids need to exit the building fast.

You are free to leave the indoor shoes on the shoe racks for the rest of the
week. | will have labels ready for those who need to label their shoes or
water bottles.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to let me know.
Thank you.

Claire Chang (4034619797)



